Dear Sir:

| attended part of Saturday's meeting at library on Convict Hill road. | was impressed by the
commission's hard work. | live in what would be District 5, in south Austin.

| hope you will stick with the map you have developed.

| also hope the commission will ignore the lady's comment that people who live in Tarrytown do not
have much in common with people in Pflugerville. That is absurd.

Tarrytown folks would benefit greatly by spending much more time with their brothers and sisters in
Pflugerville. They would learn a lot.

Sincerely,

David Mildenberg



